
Krumbly Burger Room Use: 

First of all thank you for choosing Krumbly Burger! 

We do appreciate your business. 

*Since we do not have a charge for use of the room, we appreciate any 

purchases that you make while here. 

*It is also very important for you to park in the lower parking lot, if the 

upper lot is too full people think that we are too busy and will pass us 

by. 

*Too book the room please call or check with manager and we can 

write you in our calendar. 

*Sometimes, if you have an early booking there may be someone using 

the room after you, so please be considerate of the next groups 

meeting time. 

Again thank you for your patronage and we are happy to be able to provide a 

place for you to meet. 

Matt & Janet Bass 


